



HEBE HAVEN YACHT CLUB
白沙灣遊艇會

Monsoon Winter Series 2024

Notice to Competitors

Number: 02

Postponement of Race 1

Source: Race Committee

Venue: HHYC

Published: 2024-11-09 11:21

Notice:

Due to the announcement that Strong Wind Signal No. 3 will be hoisted this afternoon, Race 1 will be postponed. There will be no racing today.

Issued by Race Committee on 9 November 2024

Printed at 2024-11-22 06:41